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Discussion involving commissioners on the case must be available to the public. The commission’s work is 
done electronically to be the most time and cost effective, and anyone can review the majority of the filings in 
the case online.  

It is important to understand the reasons MDU cited when filing this case, including investments in plant 
infrastructure and compliance with federal mandates.  

Within the last two years, the commission has processed rate cases from the five other investor-owned utilities 
in the state: NorthWestern Energy, MidAmerican Energy, Xcel Energy, Black Hills Energy, and Otter Tail 
Power. Although different utilities have different costs of generating electricity, distribution and load types, the 
commission has been dealing with requested increases due to infrastructure improvements and federal 
compliance throughout the state. It is also important to recognize that investor-owned utilities differ 
significantly from municipal electric and rural electric cooperative systems as to fiscal structure, management, 
finance tools available, and regulatory oversight.      

Given your interest, I encourage you to follow along as the rate case is processed. Your comments and my 
response will be filed in the docket. Here is a link to a document explaining the commission’s processing of 
electric rate increase requests: http://www.puc.sd.gov/commission/Publication/electricratecasehandout.pdf 

I appreciate you taking the time to share your concerns. 

Chris Nelson, Chairman 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
www.puc.sd.gov 

From: Carina Flemmer 
Sent: Thursday, 11 February 2016 15:02:28 (UTC-06:00) Central Time (US & Canada) 
To: PUC 
Subject: RE: EL15-024 

Carina Flemmer 
 

Herreid, SD  57632 

I am writing to show you my concern for the large rate increase MDU is proposing.  I feel this will put a burden on 
a majority of the consumers! Most consumers get a 2-3% annual increase in wages so a 20.6% rate increase in very 
burdensome. 
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Carina Flemmer  
Billing Supervisor 
Cam Wal Electric Cooperative 

  
Selby, SD  57472 

 
www.cwec.coop 

From: Carina Flemmer [mailto:carina@cwec.coop]  
Sent: Thursday, February 11, 2016 2:16 PM 




